
 

 
 
 
 
 
Despite our best efforts to mitigate exposure by implementing temperature checks, daily questionnaires of 
staff, and complying with all CDC, local, state and federal guidelines, we were informed that one of our 
employees has tested positive for COVID-19. 1st and foremost our thoughts and prayers are with the 
employee for a speedy and safe return. The employee in  
 
As it always has been, the safety of our guests and staff has always been our main priority. We have and 
continue to comply with all safety measures suggested by the CDC and our local and state Health 
Departments. We are following procedures outlined in the Texas Restaurant Promise COVID-19 Health 
and Safety Policy including strict cleanliness and sanitizing procedures, as well as requiring our team 
members to wear a mask at all times in the restaurant. 
 
We are taking this time to thoroughly clean, disinfect, and sanitize all areas of the restaurant, and alert 
our staff in order to allow them to get properly screened and tested as outlined in the guidelines set out by 
the CDC, and local, state and federal agencies. We look forward to serving you again as soon. 
 
 
Thank You  
 
 
 
Jack and Tom 
 
 
 


